
 

  

 

North-South Corridor 
Regency Road to Pym Street – Telstra relocation works 
 

November 2018 to February 2019 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

 
As part of the Regency Road to Pym Street (R2P) project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure (DPTI) wishes to advise that the relocation of underground Telstra services will soon be 
commencing. 
 
Telstra has contracted Trenchless Pipelaying Contractors (TPC) to undertake these works, which will 
include: 
 

 The installation of new Telstra conduits, pits and manholes. 
 Underground trenching and boring works on: 

o Royce Avenue 
o Austin Street 
o Hudson Avenue 
o Crossley Avenue 
o Packard Avenue 
o Rugby Avenue 

 Associated cable pulling and civil construction works. 
 

Works are scheduled to commence on Monday 26 November 2018 and are expected to be completed 
in February 2018. Please note, no works are scheduled to occur between 22 December and 6 January 
2019. 
 
The majority of works will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. Should night works 
be required, adjacent residents will be notified in advance. Road users will be provided with advance 
notice by onsite signage. 
 
Roads will remain open to traffic, with a 25 km/h speed restriction in place while workers are on site. 
Lane and other speed restrictions may apply subject to onsite conditions. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to local residents and businesses. Access to properties 
will be maintained throughout the works. 
 
Further information will be provided by TPC closer to these works, but in the meantime if you have any 
enquiries about these works please contact TPC representative Garry Brasser on 0419 866 028. 
 
For further information on the R2P project or to register for project updates, please telephone 
1300 915 702 or visit www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/R2P  
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For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic 
SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 
 
DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
The Regency Road to Pym Street Project Team 
19/11/2018 
 


